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August 5, 2014 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We would like to thank everyone who has contributed to the International Peace 
Education Center (IPEC) building fund to support the completion of this project. We 
truly appreciate your sacrifice and heart in your offering, and are grateful for your 
generous donations. The IPEC is True Father’s last big initiative on earth, and True 
Mother is fully invested in seeing this through until its successful implementation. 

True Father envisioned offering world leaders a major educational institute for peace and 
human development, where they can be inspired by the views and teachings of the 
Family Federation and its associated organizations. True Mother calls for the IPEC to be 
the center of education and training in the Principle for our youth, families, clergy, 
WFWP leaders and Ambassadors for Peace. 

It is our hope that through the collective contribution of $5 million made possible by 
every donation offered by you, brothers and sisters, we as the American movement, will 
gain a sense of ownership and responsibility for the first public purpose facility that is 
initiated and built by our movement for the sake of the International Community on 
American soil. We have raised over 1.7 million dollars now and for the first time in our 
history – some have given $100,000, truly an act of faith and sacrifice. The offering you 
give will not only set the condition for God to bless your family, but will also create 
conditions of blessing for our church family and most importantly for America as a 
nation of God’s providence.  

Due to delay in construction, we have decided to extend the time frame for donations 
until the end of 2014. If you haven’t done so already, please consider donating $2,500, or 
as much as you are able to offer. Also, you may donate on a monthly basis.  For 
donations, please visit http://ffwpu.org/us/international-peace-education-center/ or send 
your donation to the financial office at the address below. 

Let us participate in this endeavor by joining with True Mother in the realization of True 
Father’s dream for Las Vegas through the IPEC. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim Dr. Michael Balcomb 
Continental Chairman  President 

Extended time for donations to the International Peace 
Education Center building fund


